# JANUARY NEWSLETTER ROOM 4

# Dear Room 4 families,



I hope you all had a nice Winter Break and were able to enjoy some special family time with one another. We are happy to have you back and excited to begin another great year.

As we said goodbye to 2021, we were focusing on kindness in the class and how to fill other people's buckets, as well as their own. We will continue that in 2022 with recognizing some Grace and Courtesy lessons (how to greet a friend, get someone's attention, and respect for others, respect for self, and respect for the environment.

We are excited to welcome Miss Natalia to our team this month. She will be the new assistant/after care teacher and brings with her years of experience working in early childhood education.

Ms. Krystle & Ms. Natalia

#### **Cultural**

#### **Artist of the Month:**

Vincent Van Gough

# **Important Figure:**

Martin Luther King and the importance of his efforts

### **Units of Inquiry:**

Antarctica: animals, penguins, reindeer, & glaciers

#### FYI:

With the winter snow please bring a pair of snow pants and snow boots that can stay in the classroom for the week.

# Our classroom is in need of these items (please see sign up sheet on our Parent Communication Board):

- -Families to take home our work rugs and washcloths and launder on Friday and bring back on the following school day with your child.
- -Food items to be brought in for our Practical Life shelf.

# IMPORTANT DATES AND REMINDERS:

January 14: School Spirit Day—Aloha Day

January 18: School closed for MLK

January 19: Kindergarten in house field trip (art & environment)

January 22: Open House 10am-1pm

January 27: Parent Curricular Event (Silent Journey)